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Newsletter no 11 
 
School Attendance for this academic year: 94.5% 
 
Curriculum at Bromesberrow 
 
Class 1 have been making fact files about dinosaurs based on the book we are reading ‘ Harry and the 
Bucketful of Dinosaurs’  We have also been busy outside planting flowers, carrots, potatoes and tomatoes  
ready for our cookery activities in the summer! 
 
Class 2 have been making wormeries to discover how they break down soil.  We have also been looking at 
magnetic and non-magnetic materials. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 3 had a geography project to do this week.  We all picked a continent (but not Europe) of our choice 
and looked at the countries, the rivers, landmarks and people of the continent and anything else that 
interested us about the area. 
 
In Design and Technology we are making sculptures out of wire and soap! 
 
Medicines in School 
 
We have made a change to our Medicines Policy in school and can now administer non – prescription 
medicines if absolutely necessary.  Please request a medicines form from the office if your child needs 
medication. 
 
From our Medicines Policy: 
Prescription and non-prescription medicines will only be administered at school when it would be 
detrimental to the pupil’s health or school attendance not to do so and where we have parents’ written 
consent Anyone giving a pupil any medication (for example, for pain relief) will first check maximum 
dosages and when the previous dosage was taken. Parents will always be informed. The school will only 
accept prescribed medicines that are:  
In-date Labelled Provided in the original container, as dispensed by the pharmacist, and include 
instructions for administration, dosage and storage  
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John Masefield High School 
We are looking forward to welcoming Mr Wyatt from John Masefield and some of our past pupils into 
school on Monday.  The children in Class 3 will be able to ask them questions about their experiences at 
John Masefield as well as what it is like being at a high school. 
 

Puzzlewood 

The weather gods were being very kind to us on Monday when we 
had our school trip out to Puzzlewood.  We had a glorious time 
exploring the woods, looking at all the different moss types and then 
meeting some shetland ponies, goats and highland cows.   

 
 
 
 

 
 
Easter Bingo – Friday 4th April 5.30pm 
 
Thank you for all the Easter eggs that have been brought in today.  
Please come and support the PTA’s Family Easter Bingo evening.  
Doors open at 5.30pm with the first numbers being called at 6pm.  
A bingo book will cost £5 which will enable you to play all the 
games in the evening. There will be hot dogs and drink for sale so 
please come along and have a great family evening out. 
 
If you are able to pay with cash that would be better, but there will be a card reader. 
 
 
Easter Experience – 9th April 
 
Yds from Sportily Charity will be leading an Easter Experience. This is a time for the children to practically 
explore the story of Easter and the meaning behind this. An interactive experience with lots of hands on 
fun! 

Clubs 

This Term’s clubs 
Art, Choir and Football clubs have now finished for the term.   
There will be one more cricket club session on Thursday 3rd April 
 
Next Term’s clubs 
Please look at the attached form for booking next term’s after school clubs. 
 
 
Dinners 
Attached are the dinner menus for next term.  If you want to make an order please would you return it to the 
school office by Monday April 7th.  If you pay for your child’s dinner the price per day is £2.50 and you will 
receive a message through School Money once we receive the meal order, with the amount owed. 
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Last Day of Term 
 
School finishes for the Easter Break on Thursday 10th April.  Parents and families are invited to join us at 
St Mary’s Church, Bromesberrow for an Easter Service on this day. The service starts at 1.30pm and we 
expect it to finish at 2pm.  
 
Please pick your children up at 2pm after the service.  If you have booked for your child to be in afterschool 
care on that day and still need this service please let us know as soon as possible so we can ensure that 
we have put staff in place.  The school bus will do the normal run to Bromsberrow Heath starting at 2pm if 
there are any children not accompanying their parents. 
 
The new Summer Term starts back in school on Monday 28th April 
 
 
 
Dates for the Diary 

 
 

Dates  Event  Notes  

Monday 31st March Visit by John Masefield to Class 3  

Thursday 3rd April Last Cricket Club this term  

Friday 4th April Friends of Bromesberrow Easter Bingo   

Thursday 10th April  Break up for Easter Holidays  

Thursday 10th April Easter Service  1.30pm – 2.00pm in St 

Mary’s Church 

Monday 28th April Start of Summer Term  
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